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Dear Dr. Syed M. Ahmed,

We take great pleasure to submit herewith our paper entitled “Developing a Fire Risk Assessment Framework for Building Construction Sites” for your consideration to publish in Journal of Construction Research.  
This paper reports the findings of a research project which aims to develop a comprehensive, objective, reliable, and practical fire risk assessment framework for building construction sites in Hong Kong.  It was found that the fire risk factor of “Fire Services Equipment and Installations” has the greatest impact on construction site fire safety, with “Means of Escape in Case of Fire” being the second and “Attitude of Main Contractor towards Fire Safety” being the third.  The developed fire risk assessment framework should be very useful and relevant to those construction personnel responsible for assessing fire risk levels on construction sites and prioritizing improvement work.
We hereby declare that this journal paper is our own work and that, to the best of our knowledge and belief, it reproduces no material previously published.

Thank you very much for your kind attention. We look forward to receiving your favorable reply soon.

Yours truly,
John Yeung
Dr. John F.Y. Yeung, BSocSci(Hons), MPhil, PhD, MAPM, MHKIPM (Corresponding Author)
Lecturer I and Course Coordinator of Business Administration Concentration Studies
Division of Business
College of International Education
Hong Kong Baptist University
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